Important Information for Residential Complete Choice® Plan Customers
Thank you for subscribing to the Complete Choice plan. As your communications provider, we want to keep you informed of changes that affect your AT&T North Carolina services. Beginning with bills dated on or after April 7, 2007, your monthly rate for the Complete Choice plan is scheduled to increase by $1.00. Following are the old and new monthly rates:
*Complete Choice plan provided on one line, old rate $30.00, new rate $31.00
*Complete Choice Two-Line Plan package, old rate $40.95, new rate $41.95

*Complete Choice Three-Line Plan package, old rate $60.95, new rate $61.95

If you have questions regarding these changes, please call your AT&T North Carolina representative at 1 888 757-6500.  Thank you for choosing the new AT&T.
*Note:  If you have chosen to bundle our unlimited long distance plan or unlimited long distance savings plan with Complete Choice, we will offset this increase with an equal reduction in the monthly rate for your unlimited long distance plan so that your overall bundle rate will remain unchanged.
PAGE  
1

